
 
 

TOWN OF EDGARTOWN 
Office of 

 

THE BOARD OF HEALTH 
70 Main Street, PO Box 5158, Edgartown, MA 02539 

 

MEETING MINUTES – June 13th, 2023 – 4:00 PM 

 

The Board of Health met via Zoom and there will be no recording. 

 

The attendants were: Connor Downing, Chris Edwards, Gretchen Regan, Candace Nichols and Fernando Lana. 

 

Points discussed:  Gretchen introduced the meeting and called the meeting to order.  

 

Connor presented the following bills for approval: 

 

● Da Rosa´s $19.75 

● Phone message book AT&T $75.06 

● Post Office Box Service fee $176.00 

 

Chris made a motion to pass the bills. 

 

Decision: Approved 

 

Connor requested the approval of the May 23rd minutes session and Chris made a motion to approve it. 

 

Decision: Approved 

 

Agent´s report: 

 

● Update on Health Department assistant position: The Board was informed that the new assistant is 

scheduled to start on June 26th 2023.  

● The funds for advanced treatment systems in Edgartown have been approved and it is now a matter of 

getting the application process in place. County, island boards of health, and the Martha’s Vineyard 

Commission are working together to produce an application for interested parties.  

● Matt has been helpful in the background, he will meet with Connor to go over the bathing beach water 

testing process. 

● Drew will be helping Tisbury conduct beach water testing during the summer. 

● Next BOH meeting is scheduled for June 27th at 2:00PM Via Zoom 

● For the time being and until any difference further noticed The BOH will meet at 2:00PM. 

Meeting adjourned at 04:21 PM 


